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The summer is over. We took an active part in organizing  active summer rest and treatment for 
Rustam and Vitya, orphan boys whom we took into our family.  

 

  
 
In June, we took Rustam to the Crimea for three weeks of medical rehabilitation. There were many 
different procedures, massages, physical education,  cooking classes and of course a lot of swimming 
both in the pool and in the sea. 
 

 



3 
 

  
 
It was a good time! In July, Rustam and Vitya traveled together to a Christian children's camp in 
Kaluga region. 
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Vitya Lebedev went to two more Christian youth camps - to the Perm region, where Vitya especially 
liked the warm atmosphere and communication with young Christians. 
 

 
 
And to the Christian youth camp near Evpatoria in Crimea. 
 

 
 
Why are we helping Vitya and Rustam? Because according to statistics, up to 90% graduates of 
orphanages end up in jail, alcoholism or commit suicide. We cannot help everyone, but we can help 
at least two. 
 
We continue our Rehab ministry, although there are serious difficulties. A leader of the ministry fell, 
stole money and left the Center. Very sad and difficult for the ministry. We would appreciate your 
prayer support.  
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Pastor Andrei Blinkov 
http://newlifekids.ru 
 


